
CLEVELAND CHRISTIAN SCHOOL
Mrs. Cynthia Bryant: 3rd & 4th Grades

Parents,

It won’t be too long before school is in session!  I am always excited about our class.  Every year is different 
and fabulous in its own special way. The first few days will be spent reviewing rules and issuing PACEs.  
Endeavoring to help with the communication between school and home, please familiarize yourself with these
special notes of interest.

 LUNCH : Orders are sent home weekly -optional.
 DEMERITS & folders require a parental signature & are to be returned the following day.
 WRITTEN EXCUSES MUST accompany your child for Tardies and Absences.  
 MONTHLY SCRIPTURES are given out each month and MUST be memorized to receive awards at the 

end of the school year.  Please help your child and encourage them to hide God’s Word in their heart.
 PRACTICE flashcards and read with your child every night to build good math and reading skills.  If your 
child has previously learned any multiplication facts, please have your child review these before school 
starts. I have included a page of math facts. Please work with your child to memorize these. They need to 
know them and not use their fingers for counting. I will be working with them at school also. Please feel free
to contact me concerning your child any time. Thank you for the privilege of teaching your child this year!  I 
hope to be able to meet each of you personally very soon.
 
In Christ,
Mrs. Cynthia Bryant

SUPPLY LIST       
2 package #2 pencils                                
Large hand held eraser
3 folders (one for math, one orange for Tennessee History and one for paper) (no trapper Keeper)
Glue - scissors - colored pencils or crayons - ruler (NO MARKERS PLEASE)
SMALL pencil box (51/2” x 8” or something close) - small box of tissue (cube shaped)
Dictionary
King James Bible
1 Ruler with inches and centimeters
1 PACE holder (Magazine holder)
2 Spiral One Subject Notebooks

PLEASE LABEL ALL SUPPLIES AND OTHER ITEMS (Lunch Boxes, Jackets etc.)

If you have not already provided one, I will need a current TN Certificate of Immunization Form.                           

Thank you, Mrs. Margaret


